

Dear Parents/Carers of Girls Grammar Primary Students

Re: Primary Booklists 2017

As the end of 2016 draws near, we begin to look towards 2017.

To ensure that your daughter has a seamless transition into her 2017 year level, and to assist families during the busy summer period, Girls Grammar and Capricorn Educational Resources (CER) source the most suitable stationery, resources and texts for Girls Grammar Primary Students at a discounted price that CER only offers to schools.

A single fee of \$150 will be charged to each Primary Student's Term 1, 2017 School Fee Account, Prep to Year 6. This fee will cover all the stationery, workbooks and texts that your daughter will need to complete her studies throughout 2017.

To ensure that students have access to quality resources at the most cost effective price we provide classes with sets of dictionaries, thesauruses, calculators, compasses and headphones.

Laptops are supplied for students in Years 4 to 6 and include a suite of learning-related software. Students in Prep to Year 3 have access to laptops in the classroom to resource their learning.

If you have any questions or concerns between now and the start of 2017, please do not hesitate to contact the School on 4930 0900, or me at directorprimary@rggs.qld.edu.au.

Yours sincerely

Michelle Gouge

Director of Primary Learning